
St Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Academies Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & 

Wales under company registration number 09980467 at registered address The Trust Office, c/o Thomas Becket Catholic School, 

Becket Way, Kettering Road North, Northampton, Northants, NN3 6HT. The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School is a 

business name of St Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Academies Trust. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             
 

 
 

 

 
 

           November 27th 2019 

 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that there will be works on the KS2  

building on Thursday 28th and Friday 29th November 2019 to replace  

our old boilers. 

 

We have had emergency heating in place to avoid having to send the 

children home and so want this work completed before the cold weather 

really sets in.  

 

Whilst the work is ongoing, we ask that the children in Years 5 and 6,  

and any child using KidsStop for wrap-around care, access the building 

through their classroom/Music Room doors. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Carmel Dodds 

Headteacher 
 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds 
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson                              
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Telephone: (01604) 714399 
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